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19 March 2013 ASX Announcement

COMMENCEMENT OF DRILLING AT GOLDEN CAMEL PROJECT

Iron Mountain Mining Ltd (ASX: IRM) is pleased to announce that drilling at the Golden Camel
Project (MIN5548) in Victoria commenced yesterday afternoon.

The proposed drilling program is 8 diamond core holes for a total of 540m and is comprised of 2
geotechnical holes, 2 metallurgical holes and 4 resource infill holes. At conventional diamond
drilling rates, the program is expected to be completed around mid-April.

Recovered core will be sampled following the completion of drilling and results announced as
received.
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